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wanted to clarify an issue with you.

The application for referral states that the buildings will not extend beyond the height planes
within the Volcanic Viewshaft and Height Sensitive Overlay which affects the western portion of
the Project site.

I am assuming that you mean that the height of Tower D and part of Towers B and C comply with
the standards in the permitted activity under rule D.14.4.1 (A1) and the height controls in
schedule 9 Volcanic Viewshafts?  If so can I please have something in writing from you to this
effect?  Please also confirm that the rule compliance has been assessed using the Auckland
Unitary Plan  definition of height.

If you could get back to me tomorrow that would be great.

Thanks

Rachel Ducker
Senior Analyst | Kaitātari Matua
Fast Track Consenting

Ministry for the Environment | Manatū Mō Te Taiao
 | mfe.govt.nz

Ministry staff work flexibly by default. For me, this means you may receive an email outside of usual
working hours – this works for me. Please respond at a time that is convenient for you.

*********************************************************************************************

Please Note: The information contained in this e-mail message and any attached files may be confid*ential information,
and may also be the subject of legal professional privilege. It is not necessarily the official view of the Ministry for the
Environment. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is unauthorised. If you
have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and delete the original. Thank you.

*********************************************************************************************
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